Recognition by the Board of Supervisors

of the County of El Dorado
Marshall Medical Center
5-Star Awards in Six Clinical Areas!

e The “little hospital on the hill” is making a splash in national healthcare circles! Recognized as top 10% in
Nation for Pulmonary and Critical Care!

e Healthgrades, the leading online resource helping consumers make informed healthcare decisions, evaluates
hospital performance at nearly 4,500 hospitals nationwide for 33 of the most common inpatient procedures
and conditions.

e Marshall received the Quality Achievement for Overall Pulmnary Services two years in a row!

e The award for Critical Care services has been given to the hospital for fours years, since 2013!

e Marshall also received 5 stars for the quality of its care in six clinical areas from Healthgrades. 5-star
recognition was given for : Treatment of Heart Attacks; Treatment of Heart Failure; Total Knee
Replacement; Treatment of Stroke; Colorectal Surgeries and Treatment of Pneumonia.

e A 5-star rating indicates that Marshall’s clinical outcomes are statistically significantly better than expected
with treating the condition or conducting the procedure being evaluated.

e James Whipple, CEO stated; “We know in our hearts that we do the best we can to care for our patients in
our hospital and our clinics. The recognition from Healthgrades validates that the great work that we do
every day is not just something we feel, but that is backed by health care quality data — and that our
outcomes are superior. We are proud to offer top-quality care that makes a difference in people’s lives.
We’ve made investments in our facilities and medical equipment to care for our patients, but in addition,
Marshall has made it a priority to not just give care to people in crisis. Through the Community Care
Network, we reach out to improve our patients’ quality of life by keeping them out of the ER and reducing
hospital stays. That’s what community health is all about.”

e The Board of Supervisors of the County of El Dorado applaud this recognition of care excellence that

Marshall Medical Center gives its patients. Congratulations!

Brian K. Veerkamp, District Three Supervisor Ron Mikulaco, Chair, Board of Supervisors
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